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Freedom of Information Request 
You asked for the following information from the Ministry of Justice (MoJ):

‘Please send me the documentation, guidance and training material delivered, given or intranet published for court staff, magistrates and judiciary in connection with utility company applications for warrant of entry’

Your request has been handled under the Freedom of Information Act 2000 (FOIA).

I can confirm that the department holds information that you have asked for, and I am pleased to provide this to you. 
I have enclosed the following documents:
· Copy of guidance for staff in relation to Warrants of Entry titled ‘Unused Applications Refund Policy.’

· An extract from the Magistrates’ Court Manual: Section 17 – Ex Parte applications.

